
     
 

 
  

 

   
  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cambian New Elizabethan School Newsletter                                                           Summer 1 

 Exam Season 

It’s that time of the year 

when exams come 

around! Our GCSE 

students have begun 

taking their exams and we 

wish them the very best 

of luck! Our students who 

took part in their 

Functional Skills exams all 

passed so a big 

congratulations to all of 

them! We especially offer 

congratulations to Oscar 

who successfully 

completed his GCSE in Art 

and Design. The themes 

for his portfolio were 

natural form, architecture 

and photography. For his 

exam he chose the theme 

‘Mirror’ and his final piece 

consisted of mixed media 

exploring the idea of 

narcissism. A big very well 

done to Oscar! 

 

 

 

 

 

Lower School and Upper School’s Got Talent 

 

Have you ever watched Britain’s Got Talent? Lots of students in school are trying to 

prove how good their talents are by entering the CNES version of the competition. 

Students have been rehearsing in their Drama lessons with Hannah and have had lots 

of fun practising. 

There were lots of entries ranging from comedy to singing to dancing to showcasing 

our work. First prize for the Lower School and Upper School competitions was a £10 

Amazon voucher! 

Congratulations to Ryan in Lower School and Beth in Upper School for their 

achievements. 

Here Comes the Sun! 

School Council would like to welcome you to the new Summer Term! We still 

continue to meet every Monday to update the newsletter with new and exciting 

information about what’s going on around the school. We look forward to keeping 

you updated and sharing our stories with you. 

 

 

 

Sponsored Read 

Some pupils and staff are participating in a special Sponsored Read to raise money for 

new books for the school. They are doing this by reading for 1 hour everyday for 2 

weeks. If you would like to sponsor a pupil please do! We really appreciate your 

sponsors as they will go towards a fantastic cause! 
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SARA Visit 

The whole school were fortunate enough to have the chance to have a presentation given to them by SARA – the 

Severn Area Rescue Association. SARA volunteers are part of the search and rescue team and told pupils about 

how they rescue people, how they provide CPR and other fantastic services they provide. Pupils had the 

opportunity to have a look around the vehicles used by SARA and some of the special equipment that they use too.  

 

 

Sensory Garden Update 

 

This half term, we have been making our sensory 

garden look much more inviting. We have painted a 

bus on one of the fences in memory of a student, 

created our very own yellow brick road, displayed 

students’ art work around the garden and Lindsay has 

very kindly made us a sign for the entrance. We have 

also added a new bench and new equipment to the 

garden too. We would also like to say a huge thank 

you to the Ennis Hill form team who have put a lot of 

hard work into the upkeep of the garden! 

We would like to thank all of the other students and 

staff who have given their time to make the sensory 

garden a happy and relaxing place. Well done, all! 

 

   

 

 

End of Term Trip  

 

School Council held a democratic vote on what the end 

of term trip would be. We counted everyone’s CLIMB 

points and DOJO scores and pupils were told in a letter 

if they were successful. This term’s trip was to 

Brinton’s Park to play games and have fish and chips. 

Congratulations to all who managed to get on the trip! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone has a personal best    
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CNES Returners – 1.5.19 

Two former students, Adam and Kerry, came in to do a 

speech to a few Upper School students about life at 

college. They spoke about what college is like and their 

experiences there. Pupils found this insightful and really 

helpful as a few students will be leaving in the next few 

years hoping to go to college. 

 

 

Master Chefs 

Congratulations to our MasterChef’s for this term: – 

Zac M and Abbie who won twice! The dishes that pupils 

have been making are home-made rolls, home-made 

sausages and burgers, ravioli and toffee! 

 
 

  

Worcester University Students 

We have a series of Worcester University students coming in every week. They do a range of different things around 

the school such as helping out in classes, observing teachers and playing games with pupils. These students are 

coming to school to gain experience in preparation for future jobs working in a school. Pupils thoroughly enjoy their 

stay and we are sad to see them go.  

 

Hungry Hippos 

For one very special Friday reward, pupils who achieved gold in their CLIMB points were able to play a human version 

of Hungry Hippos. Staff and students thoroughly enjoyed the game which involved pupils and staff rolling on 

skateboards to try and catch the balls in the middle of the hall.  

Everyone who took part in the reward thoroughly enjoyed it! 
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